To the Oregon Legislature,

Please ban the use of tear gas and remove riot exception.

It pollutes the air and is harmful to humans.

Tear gas has been used a bit over a mile from house.

There were helicopters and loudspeakers. It all seemed well beyond what was called for.
The air got hazy even at my house when the tear gas was used.

| can’t imagine what it was like for people who lived nearby.

This is unacceptable.

Ban it.

Thank you, Wendy Hambidge



